
Diary Dates              

February 2025 

13th BSA Valentine’s Disco 

14th School closes for Half Term at 
normal time 

24th Training Day 

25th School opens for Term 4 

25th Swimming starts for Year 6 

26th PGL Meeting 

 
Character Strengths 
 

This week’s character strength was 
Metacognition please ask your child all 
about it.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Disco 
Thank you to all those who helped with 
the disco’s. The children all had a 
fantastic time. 

 

 

 

Uniform Policy 
A reminder that the school does have a 
uniform policy which can be viewed on 
the School’s website. We are seeing an 
increased amount of pupils who are not 
in the correct uniform. A couple of 
highlights to note are below:- 

 

 

 

 

 

               FRIDAY 14TH FEBRUARY 2025  

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  

Jewellery: studs or very small 
sleepers can be worn but these 
need to be removed by the child for 
PE.  If this is too difficult, they can 
be covered by plasters, however 
this is at the parents’ own risk. 

A small watch or fitness tracker is 
allowed but on the understanding 
that it is worn at the child and  
parents’ own risk, and is the child’s 
responsibility at school. 

The school will not be responsible 
for missing items of jewellery, 
watches etc as it is our strong  
preference that these items are not 
worn in school. 

Long hair should be tied back for 
PE. 

Plain, simple bobbles, hairbands, 
bows etc should be suitable for 
school and no taller than 2cm 
above the head . 

Short hair should not feature 
shaved designs, lines or tracks. 

  



  

 

Swimming 
Years 4, 5 and 6 swimming sessions will 
be taking place in the coming weeks. 

Year 6 will be swimming on:  

25th February 

4th, 11th March  

Year 4 will be swimming on: 

18th, 25th March  

1st, 22nd April  

Year 5 will be swimming on:  

29th April 

6th, 13th, 20th May  

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days  

(i.e. girls have a one-piece  swimming 
costume and boys’ swimming shorts are 
not too loose). All children will be 
required to remove any jewellery 
including earrings and wear a swimming 
hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Half-Term 
 
Have a great half term everyone! See you 
on Tuesday, 25th February. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


